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18th December 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
We have just sent a letter from Mr Perry to say that Year 7, 8 and 9 students will learn 
remotely (at home) on Tuesday 5th January, Wednesday 6th January, Thursday 7th January 
and Friday 8th of January 2021.   
 
Monday 4th January will be a staff training day.  
 
Due to the success of the remote learning Accelerator students completed at the beginning 
of November, we will continue with the same format of provision again. 
 
From Tuesday 5th January, please help your child to log onto Teams and join the meetings 
twice a day:  
 

 9:00 am - registration and day plan 

 12:00pm - live lesson meetings 
 
Lessons/work will be posted on Teams daily for students to complete. If you have any 
problems, please message the class teacher via the chat function on Teams, or send an 
email. 
 
Thank you once again for your support during this difficult and ever-changing time. 
 
The Accelerator Team 
 
 
 
 


